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To: Sen. Ram Hinsdale, Jon Gray 
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Subject: H.687 comments, SED 4/18 
 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide legislative language to address our 
concerns.  We propose adding an additional exemption in Section 2448(d) for "a 
nonprofit entity that provides data reporting for compliance purposes, verifications, 
or research services on behalf of issuers of education or workforce credentials." 
 
We would be happy to discuss this langauge and our issues further if that would be 
helpful.   
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